
Keenan, Gina N - DNR 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

jason <jasonp@metcohq.com > 

Thursday, June 25, 2015 7:49 AM 
Keenan, Gina N - DNR 
lRon;lDebby 

Subject: Re: DX Service Station BRRTS#03-42-556192 

Yes, METCO is the consultant for this project. However, the site is being transferred to a new Responsible Party and the 
new "Agent" contract has been generated and we are currently waiting for a signature from our client. Ron is continuing 
to follow this up and if you have any questions please give him a call. 
Thanks, 

Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608. 781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603 

www.metcohq.com 

On 6/25/2015 7:12 AM, Keenan, Gina N - DNR wrote: 

Jason, 

If METCO is the consultant for this site (it indicates that in the file, but I did not see any follow up to 
confirm this), would you please send me an email updating me on the status of this site? 

Thanks. 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Gina l<eenan 
Hydrogeologist-Remediation & Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: 715-839-3765 
gi na. keen a n@wisconsi n .gov 

b dnr.wi.gov 
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